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August 16, 2019 

TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators 

FROM: Kathleen McNelis, Pipeline Safety Program Manager 

SUBJECT: 1)  PSC Working Case Docket GW-2020-0036 

 2)  Fall MANGO Meeting October 22, 2019 

 3)  Option to receive All Operators Letter electronically 

Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate person(s). 

1) PSC Working Case Docket GW-2020-0036 

The Commission opened a working docket on August 15, 2019 to assist Staff in its review of the 

Commission’s rules regarding natural gas safety.  Staff is seeking input from interested 

stakeholders for the purpose of updating the Commission’s pipeline safety rules to reflect the 

most recent U.S. Department of Transportation rule changes.  Stakeholders are invited to file 

comments about the proposed rule revisions and the cost of complying with those rules by 

September 16, 2019.  A copy of the Commission order can be found at the following link: 

https://efis.psc.mo.gov/mpsc/commoncomponents/view_itemno_details.asp?caseno=GW-2020-

0036&attach_id=2020002110 

A copy of the proposed revisions is included as Attachment A in Docket GW-2020-0036.  The 

proposed amendments include adoption of provisions from the federal “Plastic Pipe Rule” as 

discussed in Staff’s December 12, 2018 All Operators Letter.  The proposed amendments 

additionally address the changes in pipeline safety rules necessary to transition the Commission 

from the Department of Economic Development to the Department of Commerce and Insurance. 

If you are unable to access the proposed amendments through EFIS, please notify Staff and we 

will provide a copy via email.  

https://efis.psc.mo.gov/mpsc/commoncomponents/view_itemno_details.asp?caseno=GW-2020-0036&attach_id=2020002110
https://efis.psc.mo.gov/mpsc/commoncomponents/view_itemno_details.asp?caseno=GW-2020-0036&attach_id=2020002110
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2) Fall MANGO Meeting October 22, 2019 

The date for the MANGO general fall meeting has been set for October 22, 2019 at 10 AM in 

Jefferson City.  The meeting will be on the 4th floor in the Ballroom (Room 450) of the 

Governor Office Building (GOB).   

3) Option to receive All Operators Letter electronically 

In an effort to save both paper and postage, Staff has provided an option to send All Operators 

Letters via email.  If you are currently receiving the letters by standard mail and would prefer to 

receive all operator letters by email, please indicate so to Clinton Foster at 

Clinton.Foster@psc.mo.gov.  Staff will continue sending All Operator Letters by standard mail 

until such notification. 


